
DAILY NOTICES 
TE PANUI 

DAY 2 – Wednesday 17th August 2022 
TE RA 2 – Wenerei 17th Akuhata 2022 
Duty Deputy Principal: Mrs McKnight 

New Zealand Programming Contest - If you are interested in this group competition come to a meeting at 
the start of lunchtime in A25 TODAY with Mr Gardiner. You must already know the basics of one 
programming language. 

Auckland City Mission - In Week 5 (22nd to 26th of August), the Service and Environmental committees are 
running a can drive to support the Auckland City Mission. This charity relies heavily on donations from the 
public and therefore, your donations are hugely appreciated and go towards helping those in need. Please 
bring in as many non-perishable canned foods as possible next week and hand it in to your tutor teacher at 
any time throughout the week. We will collect the cans on Friday 26th so please make sure you have donated 
your cans before then. The class that donates the most cans will also win free Sal's pizza vouchers. Thank 
you!  

Rangi World Cup - Rangi World Cup is on this week at interval and lunchtime. Pop down to the turf and 
support your peers. We look forward to seeing you there.  

YEAR 10 & 11 PATHWAYS EVENING 
TUE 30 AUG, 4.30 – 7.30pm in the AUDITORIUM 
REGISTER TODAY to attend this Expo event to help you with choosing subjects for next year. This evening is 
for you and your parents/caregivers. For information check your email. 

 
IB Open Evening - is on this Wednesday 17 August. 
6.30pm start in the auditorium. 
 
Auckland North NZ Mathematics Olympiad  
August workshop 
The workshop will run from 4:30-6:00 in the library. 
Please visit the NZMO website for the problems we will be working on. 
Mr Craik 

Ignite Christian Club - Ignite is on this Friday lunch time in M2. We will have meetings every Friday this term 
until senior exams. Come and join!  

UHYC Art Competition - The Upper Harbour Youth Council is holding an art competition to select passionate 
young people to illustrate a book they will publish.  To enter, simply draw anything as a sample of your art 
and submit it through the link below before 28/08. The winners will be offered the opportunity to create 
illustrations based on short stories from our previous Creative Writing Challenge. If you choose to illustrate 
the book, you will get credited and receive a monetary commission. If you have any questions, please 
email -upperharbouryouth@gmail.com 
Submission link: https://bit.ly/UHYCIllustration  
 
Upper Harbour Youth Council is recruiting! If you are interested in being part of a group of young people 
dedicated to amping your youth voice, creating closer community connections, and organising to equip and 
engage youth in events like market days and destress events, then apply now by filling out the form through 
the link below. 
Applications close on 21st August at 11.59pm.  
If you have any questions please contact 141970@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz  
(Rebecca)  or email  upperharbouryouth@gmail.com  
Application form:  https/bit.ly/UHYCAugustRecruiting  
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SPORT 

Hockey - Our Rangi Girls Hockey Team 2 are in the final of Division A this Thursday. The match starts at 4:00 
pm at the North Harbour Hockey Stadium, International Pitch. Having had their finals in the last two years 
cancelled because of Covid, the team are very excited to contest this final match.  They would really 
appreciate your good luck wishes or, even better, to see and hear you in the stands cheering them on to 
their success. 

Rowing - Any students wanting to join rowing in term 3 with Northshore rowing, please email Sarah-Jane 
Beck on Sarah-Jane.Beck@rangitoto.school.nz for more information. 

Rubgy 7s - looking for senior boys who are keen to play 7s this season, please fill in the form below by 
Thursday morning! 
https://forms.gle/1NHm7qpB31XCdmwg6  
Any questions, please see Mr Borthwick or Mrs Moe in the Sport Office  
 
Junior Rugby 7s - if you are keen to play Rugby 7s in our U15 teams, please fill in the form below.  
https://forms.gle/62ub6NjqSMnQVMhy6  
Any questions please see Mr Borthwick in the Y9 Dean office, or Mrs Moe in the Sport Office  

Volleyball - Rangi League entries have now closed! The league starts in week 6.  
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